
Recycle polystyrene foam at Dart Container Corporation’s Leola & Lancaster facility drop-off sites! 
 
Dart Container Corporation accepts post-consumer polystyrene foam from the public at both its Leola & Lancaster, PA facilities  Dart’s 
drop-off sites accept foam food service containers, including foam cups, foam plates, and foam clamshells, and shape or molded foam 
packaging, often used to package electronics and other consumer goods.  All foam should bear the “6” symbol with chasing arrows 
though some food containers do not.  

 

 
Instructions for drop-off include: 

· All cups and containers must be rinsed to rid them of food 
· No straws or lids 
· Your foam containers should bear the “6” symbol with chasing arrows  
· To schedule large deliveries, call (717) 656-2236 ext. 6299 
· Questions? Go to www.dart.biz or call 1-800-288-CARE. 

 
Please note:  Foam packaging peanuts and polystyrene foam treated with a fire retardant are not accepted.   Many retail shipping 
companies accept clean foam packaging peanuts for reuse. 
 

http://search.ides.com/search.aspx?pr=ides&query=Polystyrene
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